
NOTICE 
CITY OF SPOKANE 

 

 
 

CITY COUNCIL MEETING 
 

July 5, 2021 
 

MEETING CANCELED 
 

The June 28, 2021, Regular Legislative Session of the 
City Council will be held and will be adjourned to 
July 12, 2021. 
 
NOTE: There is no meeting scheduled for Monday, July 
5, 2021, as this day is designated for the observation 
of the Independence Day holiday. A regularly 
scheduled City Council meeting will not be held on 
Tuesday, July 6, 2021.  
 
 
 


